
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 26 August 2004 

6. STYX MILL CONSERVATION RESERVE – FUNDING REALLOCATION 
 

The Board’s approval was sought for the project funding allocated for the Styx Mill Wildlife Sanctuary 
predator proof fence to be reallocated to fund a viewing platform overlooking the sanctuary. 
 

 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the $8,500 provided from the 2004/05 Board Project Fund for the Styx Mill Wildlife 

Sanctuary predator proof fence be reallocated to the viewing platform overlooking the 
sanctuary. 

 
 2. That the Board’s appreciation be conveyed to Christine Heremaia for securing sponsorship 

funding. 
 
 


